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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Harvest Thank you  
 
We cannot thank you enough for all the harvest 

food that has been sent into school this week. The 

Mini Vinnies will be delivering the food to the food 

bank on Wednesday. 

 
 

It was amazing to be back in church this morning 

for our first Mass in nearly 2 years. Thank you for 

all your support, for bringing the children to 

church, for staying and watching in the hall, and 

for helping us walk the children back.  

 

Helen Armstrong 

Headteacher 

I am sure if you were there that you will agree 

with me that the children sang and read 

beautifully. ‘I am the Earth’ is one of our favourites 

and I think they lifted the roof off the church. 

Thank you for your wonderful support. 
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